


 
Memorandum 
 
To:   Village President and Village Board of Trustees   

Cc:      Steve Bosco, Village Administrator  

From: Natalie Stevens, Executive Assistant 

Date:  July 2, 2020 

Re:      Website Redesign 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Village of North Aurora approved in their budget for the 2020-2021 Fiscal Year 
improvements to the Village’s website to both update the content management 
system and the website design to make it more up-to-date and user friendly. 
 
Village Staff has been working with the website company, Weblinx, to create a 
new design for both the website and its mobile counterpart and the designs 
have gone through several revisions based upon Staff feedback. Staff is now 
seeking the Village Board’s input on any additional changes to the design. To 
note; the content and information displayed can and will be changing in 
several cases and this design is a mock-up to show what the pages will look 
like.  
 
Please find the desktop and mobile versions of the North Aurora Village 
website attached for review. 
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